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7th October 2019
Parent Governor Election: Results
Dear Parent/Guardians,

I wrote to you on 16th September to inform you that a ‘ballot’ was required to find two new parent governors.
I would like to thank all parents/guardians who took the time to complete the ballot papers and return them to school.
I am delighted to say that following the conclusion of the first full governing body meeting, held on Wednesday 25th September, the governors were pleased to welcome three new governors to the meeting. Mrs Claire Whitley was elected parent governor for a second term, while Mrs Amanda Piney and Mr Nicholas Barwell joined us as new parent governors.  Due to a number of changes within the governing body structure, all three applicants were successful in joining the governing body. The local authority have confirmed the appointments and all three governors term in office runs for four years from Wednesday 25th September 2019. 
Within the meeting, Mr Simon Wynne was elected to continue as Chair of governors for the 2019-20 academic year with Mr Kevin Sutton as Vice Chair.  A number of other positions were filled during the meeting and these can be found on the school website within the next week. 
The staff and pupils continue to receive excellent support and guidance from the full governing body and should you wish to raise any comments both positive and negative a number of governors are often around school at the start and end of the day as they pick up their children. Alternatively, you can leave any correspondences at the school office addressed to Mr Simon Wynne.  
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Mr D. Lloyd
Headteacher  

